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(morning services are live-streamed to 
https://www.facebook.com/StAndrewsGL) 

 

____________________ 
 
 

9.30 to 10am ~ Silent Reflection in the Chancel 

 
11am HOLY COMMUNION 

John Beazley 
_____________ 

 

Sermon:  ‘Cana raises Questions’  
 

Reading:  John 2: 1 - 11 
 

Hymns: 349, Immortal, invisible, God only wise 
 481, Lord, Thy word abideth 

 687, Take my life 
 841, Ye servants of God  

 
Junior Church 

Younger members of the congregation will be invited into 
the Bell Tower following the first hymn for themed activity 

relating to bible readings.  
                       ______________ 

 
8.30am on Wednesday ~ MORNING PRAYER 

                       ______________ 
 

NEXT SUNDAY:  11am ~ David Haseldine ~ Covenant Service 

 

 
 

NEXT CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
A Congregational Meeting to discuss church finances will follow 
directly on from our Open Door service on Sunday 2nd February 
 
WHAT CAN YOU DO? 
Please see the additional page attached in which Stephen sets out 
the various ways in congregation members can show their support. 
 

  

 

Sunday 19th January 

Epiphany 2 

https://www.facebook.com/StAndrewsGL
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WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 
18th to 25th January  

Each January individuals pray and churches and ecumenical organisations 

celebrate the WPCU in a variety of ways. These include events large and small, a 
simple prayer meeting, an ecumenical breakfast, a prayer walk, speaker events, 

online prayer relays, preaching swaps in villages and towns, using social media 
to share online reflections and prayers from church leaders as well as joint 

services bringing together Christians from across the traditions in prayer and 
worship. 

     This year, Churches Together in Milton Keynes are delighted to bring you two 
events at the City Church, Christ the Cornerstone (see attached), for this year’s 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity: 
 

o Sunday 19th January - A Concert for Peace, 7pm 
o Wednesday 22nd January - Ecumenical Service, 6pm 

  
 

 

CHURCH GIVING:  
 

Please continue to support generously by bank transfer to:  

 
St Andrew's Church, Sort Code: 20-57-40, account 00789925 

(Please remember to put your name as a sender’s reference) 
 

or by cheque payable to ‘St Andrews Congregational Council’ and sent to Mary 
O’Neale (34 Green Farm Road, Newport Pagnell MK16 0JY) 

 
We are able to claim tax back on donations, so if you are a tax payer, 

please give your full name, house number and postcode to Ann 
Fountaine or email to greatlinford@googlemail.com 

 

 

 

 

Team Rector: Rev. Canon Chibuzor Okpala 
Tel: 07916 347570 

Email: chiokpala08@gmail.com 
 

For PARISH ENQUIRIES please ring 01908 382458  

between 10am and 12noon Monday to Saturday or leave a voicemail.  
 

Alternatively, please contact the SEP using the contact form on www.stantonbury.net if 
you would like further information about services, weddings, funerals, baptisms etc. 

 

 
Any queries about any of the above should be sent to 

greatlinford@googlemail.com 

 
 

 
/.... 

mailto:greatlinford@googlemail.com
mailto:chiokpala08@gmail.com
http://www.stantonbury.net/
mailto:greatlinford@googlemail.com
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Together running St. Andrew’s 
 

What can you DO? 
 

• Reading                    Read the lesson(s) 

• Prayers                     Lead prayers 

• Communion             Assist serving communion 

• Sacristan                  Set up communion before service 

• Welcome                   Welcome and give out hymn books 

• Usher                        Guide people up for communion 

• Coffee                       Serve refreshments after the service 
                                  (you do not have to stay any longer than you wish) 

• Junior Church          Help with Junior Church 
                                  (you will need to be DBS checked) 

• Flowers                     Join our team of flower arrangers 

• Set up                        Come in a bit earlier and help set up 

• Clear up                    Stay a bit later and help clear up 

 

For St. Andrew’s to flourish, everyone has to play their part. 

That means doing. 

At this point, I am just looking at ensuring that Sunday Worship can continue 

smoothly 

So, what can you do? 

Write down your name and what you can do from the list above on a postcard 

at the back of the church, or email me via greatlinford@googlemail.com 

 

Stephen Hutchings 

Ecumenical Warden 

 


